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Wan-Ifra postpones World News Media Congress until
September 2021

The World Association of News Publishers (Wan-Ifra) pushed back the 73rd World News Media Congress due to the
coronavirus pandemic. The event, initially scheduled to be held in June 2021, will now be held in Taiwan from 28 to 30
September 2021.

The event will include the Second World Media Leaders Summit, 28th World Editors Forum and the Fifth \WWomen in News
Summit. Click here for more information and regular updates about the event.
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https://www.bizcommunity.com/
https://wanifraevents.eventsair.com/wnmc21-taipei

	Wan-Ifra postpones World News Media Congress until September 2021

